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Reduce the opportunity for theft from vehicles 

 Park in well-lit areas 

 Park in well-traveled areas 

 Lock your doors 

 Do not leave valuables in the car 

 Do not leave coins in plain view 

 Put valuables in the trunk 

Suggestions to help prevent robberies 

 Try not to walk or jog alone 

 Always be aware of your surroundings 

 Walk in well-lit area at night 

REMEMBER….. SEE SOMETHING…..SAY SOMETHING 



Ride Along Program

The Richmond Police Department allows citizens to ride with an 

officer to gain a better understanding of the functions, duties, and 

responsibilities of officers.

The application must be printed, filled out, signed, and sent via

regular mail to the Richmond Police Department.

Applicants will be notified by phone and a convenient time will be 

arranged for the ride-along. 

Richmond Police Department

Community Care Team

200 W. Grace St.

Richmond, VA 23220

To schedule an appointment or additional information on the 

Ride Along Program please call the Community Care Team at:

(804) 646-0407.

An Electronic Application can also be downloaded from the RPD website. 


